

CTK Connections!

Keeping you up to date on the Mission and Ministry of

Christ the King Lutheran Church, Delafield, WI

Visit Our Website

Click Here For This Weeks Bulletin

Parking Lot Update

In the last month, there have been three drawings posted in the upper sanctuary showing our existing lot and two other concepts. In addition there are two sets of handouts on the table below the drawings. All our posted on the CTK website as well.

Last Sunday we held our first listening session immediately after service. On Monday night, the ERTF met along with members of Council and Lindsay. In reviewing the comments from Sunday, we are in the process to update information for review by the Congregation.

As soon as the updates are finished, we will post on the website and notify the Congregation via Connections and the bulletin.

Still time to voice your comments at CTKPARK622@gmail.com

Video Project Update

Please excuse our mess! As you can see, work on the video wall is progressing nicely, and we have been notified the screen is now on its way and should arrive in approximately two weeks.

Many thanks to our Cabling and Construction committees and crews for all their experience and expert work. Due to their hard work, the project remains on schedule and within budget. Thank you Paul Neumiller, Kirk Carlson, Norb Steinbach, Carl Scheid, Emil Skorik, Roland Broberg, Paul Sternemann, Rich Quinlan, Andrew Justman, Todd Showers, Gerry Spencer, Conrad Ettmayer and Joel Gerth!



Get Polished with Monday Mavens!

Join Monday Mavens to get a manicure or pedicure on Mon, May 8 at 9 a.m. or 6 p.m. at E Nails (Village Square - 3100 Village Square Dr, Hartland.) Relax and enjoy fellowship with friends. Sign-up by Thursday, May 4 by contacting Linda Hamilton at linda53029@gmail.com or 262-751-6342. Hope to see you there!



Attention High School Seniors

We are recognizing graduating seniors and awarding scholarships on June 4. Call the church office if you will be a high school or college graduate this spring and supply us with your name and address so we can be sure to send you an invite to be part of senior recognition. Church office 262-646-2343, or email to office@ctkdelafield.org.

Spring Is In The Air!

For our partner church Reformation, that means a Strong Baby Fair. We would like to ask you for help with packs of size Large diapers, pull-up training pants and diaper wipes. You did a great job last year, so much so that we had diapers throughout the year. Thank you Christ the King! Please have the items to CTK by May 7.



The Strong Baby shower will be held on Saturday, May 13th, hosted by our WELCA group.



Knitters Wanted! We Can Teach You!

Our prayer shawl knitting group is always looking for more knitters. Come join the group on the second and fourth Mondays at 1p.m. in the cry room. If you want to learn how to knit, Barb Justman can help you.

Young At Heart Spring Lunch

Mark your calendar for one of the most popular events at CTK. The Spring Young at Heart luncheon Wed, May 10, 11-1. Come for worship, delicious food and great music from Little Bit of Heaven Band. Get out your dancing shoes. Call the church office to let us know you are coming, 262-646-2343.



Outreach For Hope Family Bike Ride

Save the date: Sept. 9, 2017 is the 10th Annual Outreach for Hope Family Bike Ride. Information and updates are available at http://outreachforhope.org



Calling All Hikers!

CTK hikers will be joining the Waukesha/Milwaukee Chapter of the Ice Age Trail Alliance for mid-week hikes on May 2, May 16, and June 6. Contact Cheryl Steinbach at cherylnorb@hotmail.com.

CTK New Member Orientation

If you are interested in joining CTK or recently became a member, you're invited to attend an orientation session on Sunday, June 4 after the 9:00 service. This informal meeting is open to everyone. Please invite your friends and neighbors to join us to learn about the mission and vision of our church, opportunities to serve and events throughout the year.



Christ the King Lutheran Church In partnership with All Saints Lutheran

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2017

Monday - Thursday June 12 - 15 Noon to 3:00 p.m.

Register online: ctkdelafield.org or in the church office